
From: Bill Mac [mailto:billmac350@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 6:06 PM 
To: Schuetz, Marissa 
Subject: No to Northern Pass 
  
Email Marissa Schuetz, SEC Program Specialist, 
at marissa.schuetz@sec.nh.gov by May 31 and include your: 
 
• Name, email address, and city or town. 
• Position on Northern Pass (Oppose!). 
• First, second, and third choice of dates to appear to make your public statement. 
• Any particular requests or limitations you may have regarding the schedule and any 
special accommodations you may require. 
 
William M Cleveland 
billmac350@yahoo.com 
Tamworth NH 
 
Position on Northern Pass Opposed 
 
I have little to no faith in public servants who normally are on the take to fill their pockets off the backs of 
the tax payers. 
 
I see no need for Canada a foreign country to supply power to New England now or ever. Something they 
can turn off. 
 
Northern Pass power is far from green, and I don't care to argue the point with anyone who says other 
wise I know rotting wood in a man made  lake creates greenhouse gasses for the next Millennia, a simple 
fact. So while I am opposed I expect it will be rammed thru anyway.  
 
I have only lived here since 1955, and still hike, camp, fish and hunt. NP Has no place or business in NH 
now or ever. 
 
Regards, William aka Bill Cleveland 
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